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From Our Director, Ms. Christina 
Hi Everyone!  We love fall at St. Timothy, 
and we have fun activities planned to 
celebrate its arrival!  With all of the 
beautiful colors around us, fall is a great 
opportunity to celebrate the beautiful 
creation God has blessed us 
with.  Remember to treasure the 
moments you have with your little ones 
and take the time to talk with them about 
nature and the changes fall brings.  

Praying for our school and our families, 
Ms. Christina 

Dates to Remember 
 

10/1 
Tuition Due 

 
9th-12th 

FALL BREAK 
SCHOOL CLOSED 

 
13th-16th 

Orange Week- 
Wear Orange! 

 
14th & 26th 

Spirit Day 
Wear School Spirit Shirt 

 
NOVEMBER 

 
2nd-6th 

Virtual Book Fair 
 

9th-16th 
Operation Christmas Child 

Donation Collections 
 
 

Chapel Time 
“Trust in the Lord and do good!”   
Psalm 37:3 
In chapel this month our Bible stories 
will be about how we want to trust the 
Lord, even when we’re afraid, and how 
we want to obey Him, even when it’s 
hard.  We will be talking about how 
Moses trusted and obeyed God and 
about how God performed miracles to 
rescue His people from Pharoah.  We 
can always trust God to take care of us! 

THANK YOU!! 
Our “stock the shelves for NEED” food 
drive was hugely successful because of 
YOU! Your generosity is overwhelming!  
 
The donations were greatly appreciated 
especially because they were unable to 
have their big spring donation drive due to 
COVID-19.  If you would like to make 
additional donations the address is 424 
W. Bedford Euless Road, Hurst, TX 76053. 
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School Shirt Spirit Day 
We are wearing our school 

shirts Wednesday, Oct. 14th 
& Monday, Oct. 26th. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like to purchase 
a spirit shirt, contact the 

preschool office or leave a 
note in your child’s 

communication log with their 
size and we will bill your 

account. Shirts are $15.00 
for child sizes and $18.00 for 

adult sizes. 

Costumes This Year 
Due to the enhanced safety protocols 
we are following this year, we will not 
be able to wear Halloween costumes 
to school. Despite this change, the 
teachers have many fun and exciting 
activities planned to celebrate this fun 
time of year including a Spirit Week the 
week of October 26th-30th. See the 
details below. 

Upcoming Events 
 

We have some upcoming events for 
you to make note  of. We will be having 
a virtual book fair and will also be 
collecting donations for Operation 
Christmas Child! Be on the lookout for 
more information regarding these 
events! 

Spirit Week 
 

In lieu of costumes, lets celebrate with 
a fun spirit week Oct. 26th-30th. 
 
Monday– spirit shirt 
Tuesday– favorite sports team shirt 
Wednesday– crazy hair day 
Thursday– crazy socks day 
Friday– favorite Halloween shirt 

Orange Week 
 

Our color of the month for 
October is ORANGE! Please 
encourage your child to 
wear something  
orange the week of  
Oct. 13th-16th. 
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